
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey

7 messages

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Wed, Mar 16, 2022 at 3:45 PM
To: Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>

Robyn,

I hope you are keeping well.

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a Community Survey. 
Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies of the survey
and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.

Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan is to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well as
distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct residents
to the Survey Monkey online survey.  We will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses for those
residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to see
if they are still willing to provide such support.


I look forward to your earliest response.

Thanks in advance for your support.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 12:32 PM
To: Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Robyn,

Have you had a chance to discuss this with Tim?

We are hoping to start printing the surveys this week so a quick answer would be much appreciated.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

On Wednesday, 16 March 2022, 03:45:12 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> wrote:

Robyn,

I hope you are keeping well.

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a Community Survey. 
Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies of the survey
and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.
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Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan is to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well as
distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct residents
to the Survey Monkey online survey.  We will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses for those
residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to see
if they are still willing to provide such support.


I look forward to your earliest response.

Thanks in advance for your support.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 1:16 PM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>, Chris Choat <Chris.Choat@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

HI Paul

 

I’m sorry but this is the first I’ve seen of your email sent on 16 March. I never received it.

 

However, I’m copying Chris Choat (our Communications and Change Manager) into this response. He is best placed to respond to your
request.

 

Regards

 

Robyn Scherer  

 

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>


Sent: Monday, 21 March 2022 12:33 pm

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey
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Robyn,

 

Have you had a chance to discuss this with Tim?

 

We are hoping to start printing the surveys this week so a quick answer would be much appreciated.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 16 March 2022, 03:45:12 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> wrote:

 

 

Robyn,

 

I hope you are keeping well.

 

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a
Community
Survey.  Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies of
the survey and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.

 

Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan is
to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well
as distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct
residents to the Survey Monkey online survey.  We
will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses for
those residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

 

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to
see if they are still
willing to provide such support.

 

I look forward to your earliest response.

 

Thanks in advance for your support.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org
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Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 4:26 PM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi Paul

 

I have spoken to Chris Choat and yes, we will help with printing and with an article on Newsline and on our social media. Newsline is being
prepared now so if you could send me a short article on
the survey, we will include that.

 

Re the printing, you can manage that through me.

 

Robyn

 

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>


Sent: Monday, 21 March 2022 12:33 pm

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey

 

Robyn,

 

Have you had a chance to discuss this with Tim?

 

We are hoping to start printing the surveys this week so a quick answer would be much appreciated.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 16 March 2022, 03:45:12 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> wrote:
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Robyn,

 

I hope you are keeping well.

 

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a
Community
Survey.  Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies of
the survey and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.

 

Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan is
to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well
as distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct
residents to the Survey Monkey online survey.  We
will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses for
those residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

 

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to
see if they are still
willing to provide such support.

 

I look forward to your earliest response.

 

Thanks in advance for your support.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 4:59 PM
To: Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Lou Gallagher <lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com>

Robyn,

That's great!

I will send you the Newsline Article asap.  I have a draft article I will circulate this evening to the Exec members working this then can email to
you tomorrow - is that ok?

Also, Lou Gallagher can send you a PDF of the Survey for printing, with instructions regarding double siding etc.

Once again, thank you so much for that support.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org
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On Monday, 21 March 2022, 04:26:41 pm NZDT, Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul

 

I have spoken to Chris Choat and yes, we will help with printing and with an article on Newsline and on our social media. Newsline is being
prepared now so if you could send me a short article on
the survey, we will include that.

 

Re the printing, you can manage that through me.

 

Robyn

 

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>


Sent: Monday, 21 March 2022 12:33 pm

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey

 

Robyn,

 

Have you had a chance to discuss this with Tim?

 

We are hoping to start printing the surveys this week so a quick answer would be much appreciated.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 16 March 2022, 03:45:12 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> wrote:
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Robyn,

 

I hope you are keeping well.

 

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a
Community
Survey.  Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies of
the survey and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.

 

Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan is
to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well
as distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct
residents to the Survey Monkey online survey.  We
will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses for
those residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

 

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to
see if they are still
willing to provide such support.

 

I look forward to your earliest response.

 

Thanks in advance for your support.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 5:38 PM
To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>, Lou Gallagher <lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com>

All good Paul

Get Outlook for iOS
 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete
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From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 4:59:48 PM

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>; Lou Gallagher
<lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey
 
Robyn,

That's great!

I will send you the Newsline Article asap.  I have a draft article I will circulate this evening to the Exec members working this then can email to
you tomorrow - is that ok?

Also, Lou Gallagher can send you a PDF of the Survey for printing, with instructions regarding double siding etc.

Once again, thank you so much for that support.

Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

On Monday, 21 March 2022, 04:26:41 pm NZDT, Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul

 

I have spoken to Chris Choat and yes, we will help with printing and with an article on Newsline and on our social media. Newsline is being
prepared now so if you could send me a short article on the survey,
we will include that.

 

Re the printing, you can manage that through me.

 

Robyn

 

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ


This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete


From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>


Sent: Monday, 21 March 2022 12:33 pm

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
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Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey

 

Robyn,

 

Have you had a chance to discuss this with Tim?

 

We are hoping to start printing the surveys this week so a quick answer would be much appreciated.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 16 March 2022, 03:45:12 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
wrote:

 

 

Robyn,

 

I hope you are keeping well.

 

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a
Community
Survey.  Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies of
the survey and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.

 

Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan
is to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well
as distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct
residents to the Survey Monkey online survey. 
We will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses for
those residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

 

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to
see if
they are still willing to provide such support.

 

I look forward to your earliest response.

 

Thanks in advance for your support.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005
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Lou Gallagher <lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com> Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 6:42 PM
To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>
Cc: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>, Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>, OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi Robyn.
Fantastic that the TDC is supporting us with printed copies of the community questionnaire!
I have attached the pdf of the questionnaire to this email.
It looks good from my computer, but if you have any questions please get to me.
Best regards,
Lou

On Mon, Mar 21, 2022 at 5:38 PM Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

All good Paul


Get Outlook for iOS
 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

​


From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>

Sent: Monday, March 21, 2022 4:59:48 PM

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>; Lou Gallagher
<lou.m.gallagher@gmail.com>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey
 
Robyn,


That's great!


I will send you the Newsline Article asap.  I have a draft article I will circulate this evening to the Exec members working this then can email
to you tomorrow - is that ok?


Also, Lou Gallagher can send you a PDF of the Survey for printing, with instructions regarding double siding etc.


Once again, thank you so much for that support.


Best regards,
Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org











On Monday, 21 March 2022, 04:26:41 pm NZDT, Robyn Scherer <robyn.scherer@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:
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Hi Paul

 

I have spoken to Chris Choat and yes, we will help with printing and with an article on Newsline and on our social media. Newsline is being
prepared now so if you could send me a short article on the survey,
we will include that.

 

Re the printing, you can manage that through me.

 

Robyn

 

 ​

Robyn Scherer
Kaiawhina Tahuhu | Executive Assistant to the Mayor
DDI +64 3 543 8512  |  
Mobile +64 27 278 9766  |  
Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ

This e-mail message and any attached files may contain confidential information, and may be subject to
legal professional privilege. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete

​


From: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>


Sent: Monday, 21 March 2022 12:33 pm

To: Robyn Scherer <Robyn.Scherer@tasman.govt.nz>

Cc: Aileen Connell <aileen.connell@gmail.com>; OurMapua Email <info@ourmapua.org>

Subject: Re: Support-in-Kind for MDCA-TACA Community Survey

 

Robyn,

 

Have you had a chance to discuss this with Tim?

 

We are hoping to start printing the surveys this week so a quick answer would be much appreciated.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

 

 

On Wednesday, 16 March 2022, 03:45:12 pm NZDT, Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
wrote:
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Robyn,

 

I hope you are keeping well.

 

At MDCA's last meeting with Tim and Janine, I raised the possibility of TDC helping out with the costs of conducting a
Community
Survey.  Janine replied that they may be willing to provide "support-in-kind" - such as helping out with printing/photocopying hardcopies
of the survey and/or advertising/promoting the survey in the NewsLine publication.

 

Our Community Survey is now ready to go-to-print - our plan
is to send the Survey out to all MDCA-TACA members via email, as well
as distribute flyers (~3000) to mailboxes and place notices in local newsletters (Coastal News etc) with the QR Scan code that will direct
residents to the Survey Monkey online survey. 
We will also have ~500 paper copies available for pick-up / collection at local businesses
for those residents that prefer/need to complete the hardcopy survey.

 

Therefore could you please reach out to Tim and Janine (or her deputy as I saw that Janine will be out on a 1 year secondment to DIA) to
see if
they are still willing to provide such support.

 

I look forward to your earliest response.

 

Thanks in advance for your support.

 

Best regards,

Paul McIntosh

MDCA Chair

Māpua & Districts Community Association

Māpua Hall

72 Aranui Road, Māpua 7005

info@ourmapua.org

www.ourmapua.org

 

SurveyMonkey community survey print version.pdf

159K
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